Lake Whatcom Water and Sewer District Special Meeting of the Board of Commissioners July 29, 2014

Board President Leslie Mc Roberts called the Special Session to order at 7:00 p.m. Other District representatives present included Commissioners Deborah Lambert, Ian Millar, Laura Weide and Todd Citron, General Manager Patrick Sorensen, District Engineer Bill Hunter, Legal Counsel Brian Hansen, Finance Manager Debi Hill and Recording Secretary Lyn Edwards. A list of interested participants is on file.

The purpose of the Special Meeting was to hold a hearing on the District's proposed rates and rate structure for the years 2015 through 2019.

Rate Review Hearing

Gordon Wilson and Tage Aaker from Financial Consulting Solutions Group gave a presentation regarding the District's rate study. The presentation was followed by an extensive public comment period.

With no further business, Mc Roberts adjourned the Special Session at 8:40 p.m.

Recording Secretary, Lyn Edwards

Date Minutes Approved

Leslie Mc Roberts

Deborah Lambert

John W. Millar

Laura Weide